
 
Dear Holy Family Parents, 
 
We are so excited to be welcoming your children in TK–6 to school on Tuesday.  Please be patient as 
we navigate the new normal.  We will be in the Glassell and LaVeta lots at 7:30am to take 
temperatures. 
 
For our 7th and 8th grade students, we look forward to welcoming you back very soon.  Your Distance 
Learning begins on September 8th as well. 
 
Attached you will find a letter about our Partner in Education program (PIE).  Please read the letter 
for more information. 
 
Blessings, 
Mrs. Ubl     Principal 

 

 

Grade    Date    Time 
Preschool – 3   Wednesday, Sep. 9th  6:30 pm 

 

 Daycare Grades TK-8 

 

mailto:ljones@holyfamilyk8.org


 Updated Immunizations for TK, K & 7th:  Upon returning to on campus instruction, please make 
sure your child is current with immunizations.  Students entering 7th grade will need proof of the 
TDap (Whooping Cough).  If not already done so, please scan a copy 
to kmcdonald@holyfamilyk8.org or drop it off at the school office.

 

 

 Social Distancing Video 
Click here to see the social distancing video created by Mr. Fletcher.  Please watch this with your 
child. 

 
 Picnic and Concert on the Field 
Click here for more information and to register.

mailto:kmcdonald@holyfamilyk8.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CihBtdZoYI-ojuwjX-KvQ0kwfQaySnhD/view
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/holy-family-outdoor-picnic-and-concert-tickets-116542639171

